
Flood Wardens: how you can 

support your community before, 

during and after a flood

Thursday 13th June 2024

5:30pm – 8pm

County Hall, Matlock, DE4 3AG

This training event is aimed at anyone wanting to find out more about 

how the Flood Warden role can help their community, and those who 

are newly registered as community Flood Wardens.

Topics will include an introduction to the role, organisational remits, 

community flood plans and water safety. 

Please book your place by emailing 

floodresilience.eastmidlands@environment-agency.gov.uk

Please note, a further training session will be held in September 2024 

for current Flood Wardens. 
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